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I am messaging in regards to the new bylaw being proposed for the zoning of gyms in the industrial area. 

I would just like to say that I am very much against this as this could not only affect but potentially shut 

down the martial arts gym that I have been apart of for the past 15 years. This gym has been my second 

home for so long and for it to be affected by something as simple as a zoning bylaw breaks my heart. 

Not only does it affect people like me but it also affects the people that we help such as the people in 

North central or kids that require more help financially. If we were to move or shut down we would no 

longer be able to help these kids and it would greatly affect the kids already enrolled with us. So please 

rethink this bylaw, if not for the businesses then please for the kids that will be affected by this.  

Thank you 

Amanda Mitchener 


